
UNTDA Board Meeting - September 12, 2017 
 

Archives Report 
 
 

We are keeping track of a number of historic and current parameters of 8,359 people, of which 8,118 are 
known NavRes Officer Cadets. 
The balance of 241 people are Founders, Honoraries, Staff and Associates with varying degrees of 

connectivity.. 
 
Of the 8,118 known NavRes Cadets: 

 
7,129 are UNTDs (87.8%) and 989 (12.2%) are ROUTP+. 
 

947 Cadets in total are known deceased (11.7%). 936 UNTDs (13.1%) and 11 ROUTP+ (1.1%). 
 
628 Cadets in total are "VIPs": 562 UNTDs (89.5%) + 66 ROUTP+ (10.5%). 

 
In all cases these numbers are understated. 
There should be closer to 8,000 UNTDs and closer to 3,000 ROUTP+. 

 
Deceased numbers for UNTDs should be at least doubled. 
"VIP" numbers will probably always be understated. 

 
Over the last 3 months, the major activity has been Ross Connell's solicitation to our entire Contact List, 
with the primary aim of getting our Active Membership data up to date, where we had been in some 
state of Limbo for about a year.. This was in my view, a highly successful evolution, with a great 

response rate resulting in numerous renewed and new Active Memberships and an overall updating of 
of our biographical and geographic location data. 
 

Active Membership data can now be accurately reported as, paid up to: 
 
2016 = 52 

2017 = 80 
2018 = 64 
2019 = 65 

2020 = 14 
2021 = 01 
 

Total = 274 
 
Additionally, 18 former Active Members from 2015 or earlier, are recorded. 

 
The median age of all original UNTDs has now crossed "80" and all are now officially "Senior Citizens". 
 

We continue to have mutually productive working relationships with a number of outside entities, most 
notably John MacFarlane of Nauticapedia and Pat Barnhouse, NACs Starshell Obit Editor. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bill C 

 


